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13th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Shropshire Community Health is offering our current Year 8 pupils the 
HPV (Gardasil) Vaccine.  It will be given in School on Friday 21st January 2022. 
 
Please complete the attached consent form and return it to vaccines@ellesmere.com or give a paper 
copy to the Lower School Secretary no later than Tuesday 18th January 2022. We are unable to 
guarantee a vaccine if the consent form is not returned on time. 
 
If you are aware of any medical reason why your child should not be given this vaccine, or if he/she 
has already received it elsewhere, please inform the College surgery in writing.  
 
If your child is unable to make this date for any reason please let us know as soon as possible. 
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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